
From: Tori Beth Black
To: 'Bob.McLain@entercom.com'Bob.McLain@entercom.com

Date: 6/5/2017 10:39:47 AM
Subject: Lt. Gov. Bryant on your show?

Hi Bob,
 
I am reaching out on behalf of Lt. Gov. Bryant. He will be in Greenville all day Thursday, June 8th for a couple events, 
and I was wondering if we could get him on your show sometime that day. Anytime between 3 and 5 pm would work 
great. Please let me know if you are interested.
 
Thanks!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Communications Director
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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